
 

 

 

 
Dear Heidelberg Alumni, 
 
You are cordially invited to a reception hosted by the  
German Consul General Walter Stechel 
 
on Tuesday, April 21, 2015, 6 PM,  

at the German Consulate General Toronto 

2 Bloor Street East, 25th Floor 

Prof. Dr. Dieter Heermann, Vice-President for International Affair at Heidelberg 
University, is in town and will attend the event as will German scientists and researchers 
from the Toronto metropolitan area. 

Consul General Stechel is delighted to offer Heidelberg Alumni and German 
researchers the opportunity to network and exchange ideas. 

Wine, Beer and appetizers will be served. 

Please RSVP to info@heidelberguniversity.org by April 10. 
For security reasons the Consulate asks to carry a valid ID on the day of the event. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, April 21. 

Herzliche Grüße, 

Ali Toufighi 

Regional Chair Toronto 
Heidelberg Alumni Canada (HACA) 
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